
From: Margaret Brockman [mailto:margaretbrock1967@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2013 9:03 AM 
Subject: Dear Counsel 
 
 
Dear Counsel, 
 I am in need of your legal assistance regarding a breach of loan 
agreement I provided a friend of mine in the amount of $750,000. He 
needed this loan to complete an ongoing project he was handling in 
January 2011. He now resides in your jurisdiction and the loan was for 
24 months with interest accrued at the rate of 8.5%. The capital and 
interest were supposed to be paid on January, 2013 but he has only paid 
$50,000. Please let me know if this falls within the scope of your 
practice, so that I can provide you with the loan documents and any 
further information you need to know. 
 
 Thanks, 
 Margaret Brockman. 
 


